

Glenn County 4-H Council "To Make The Best Better"

October 7, 2015

Gina Taylor President

Barceloux - Tibessart Committee P.O. Box 908 Orland, CA 95963

Neisha Furtado Vice President Civestock Chr. Dear Barceloux - Tibessart Committee:

Katie McDaniel Vice President Home Ec. Chr. On behalf of Glenn County 4-H Council, I would like to thank you for your generous grant. Your support toward the ice machine will benefit many events and activities. Each year the Council purchased a large amount of ice for 4-H field days, meetings, activities and fundraisers. Hundreds of dollars will be saved each year from this generous donation, allowing those funds to be spent on training, conferences and awards for 4-H youth and volunteers.

Marci Sanchez Secretary Without support like yours, 4-H would not be what it is today. I am so thankful to have such great community members helping others and making a difference in youth's lives.

Charissa Olmos Treasurer Please retain this letter for your tax files.

Thank you again for your support to the 4-H program!

Sincerely,

Jamie Marron

4-H Program Representative

Glenn County 4-H Council Tax ID #94-3067788